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Ms. Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 

Re: Docket DE 20-066 

September 11, 2020 

780 N. Commercial Street 
P.O. Box 330 
Manchester, NH 03105-0330 

Erik Newman 
Senior Counsel 

603-634-2459 
Erik.newman@eversource.com 

PETITION OF PUBLIC SERVICE COMP ANY OF NEW HAMPSHIRE D/B/A 
EVERSOURCE ENERGY FOR LICENSE TO CONSTRUCT AND MAINTAIN 
ELECTRIC LINES OVER AND ACROSS THE SOUHEGAN RIVER IN 
GREENVILLE AND LAND OWNED BY THE STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE, 
IN MASON AND GREENVILLE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

Dear Director Howland: 

This letter addresses Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy's 
revisions to the Exhibit drawings in Docket 20-066, pursuant to discussion with the Safety 
Division: 

The static wire identified on in the profile view of Exhibits 2 through 6 as "Line 36 7 Static, 
0.236" and identified in the profile view of Exhibits 7 through 12 as "Line 367 Static, 0.456" 
should be corrected in Exhibits 2 through 12 to instead state: "Line 367 7#8 Alumoweld 
Static Wire, 0.385". The specification of the telecommunication wire identified as "AFL 
OPGW DN0-7840 Fiber" and the sag condition,"@ 32° with Yz" of ice" remains 
unchanged. There are no other changes to the exhibit drawings or petition except as noted 
in this letter. 

Pursuant to the Commission's notice of March 17, 2020, this filing is only being provided by 
email. 

Thank you and please let me know if you have any questions. 

cc via e-mail: Service List 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Erik Newman 
Senior Counsel 


